
Police make fresh appeal to
trace missing student

Police in Edinburgh are making a fresh appeal for information
to help trace a missing Russian student; a week on from when
she was first reported missing.

Yulia Solodyankina, (22), who has been studying Physics at
Edinburgh University, was last seen at the Wee Red Bar in Lady
Lawson Street on June 7.  She was first reported missing last
Wednesday 12 June 2013.

Since  her  disappearance  police  have  been  carrying  out
extensive enquiries in order to trace her whereabouts, and
continue to urge anyone with information to contact them.

Yulia speaks fluent English with a strong Russian accent, and
is described as being of medium build, with long dark brown
hair.  She is about 5ft 6ins tall, and has a small mole on her
left cheek. Her ears are pierced and she wears a number of
rings on her fingers, in particular a distinctive thumb ring,
which is shaped like a small spoon.

When last seen Yulia was wearing a dark jacket, dark trousers,
white trainers and carrying a large dark coloured rucksack
which appeared to be full.

Chief Inspector Mark Patterson, of Police Scotland Edinburgh
Division, said: “It has been a week since Yulia was first
reported missing, and despite our enquiries and appeals for
information from the public, we still have no information as
to her current whereabouts.

“Yulia’s  father  had  travelled  to  Edinburgh  to  visit  his
daughter  and  help  plan  her  graduation  celebrations,  but
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instead he is distraught by her disappearance, and has left
the Capital without ever making contact with her.

“We  have  been  heartened  by  the  level  of  interest  in  her
disappearance,  helped  by  her  friends  organising  their  own
appeals  through  social  media,  and  we  remain  keen  for  any
information that can help us trace her whereabouts.

“I would urge anyone who has seen or heard from Yulia since
she went missing, or who has any other information that can
help us, to contact Police Scotland on 101, or the charity
Crimestoppers on 0800 555 111.”


